
Memo
To: County Clerks and Supervisors 

From:  Dylan Ikenouye, Registrations and License Plate Program Manager

Cc: Maren Rubino

Date:  September 28, 2007

Re:       Changes to the Colorado College License Plate Requirements                                                      TR 07-15

Colorado College has requested and been authorized to discontinue issuing individual authorization certificates.
The Colorado College Alumni Association has submitted a blanket authorization that is on file at the State.
Effective October 15, 2007, authorization certificates will no longer be issued by the Colorado College Alumni
Association to allow individuals to purchase the Colorado College license plate. Any Colorado resident may be
issued a Colorado College license plate. 

Individuals that have previously made a donation and inquire about a refund should be directed to contact the
Colorado College Alumni Association at (800) 852-6519. No refunds will be authorized or given by the State.
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